
Union delivers higher pay increases for health 
workers

 Latvia 

After lengthy negotiations the LVSADA health workers’ union has secured an increase to the 
pay rises offered by the ministry of health. The agreement stipulates that the average monthly 
salary for medical practitioners will be increased by €120 from 1 April which equates to 6.1%, 
that is 2.4% higher than the initial offer. Nurses, midwives, physician assistants will see a 10.1% 
increase (an improvement of 3.9% on the initial offer) and junior staff, including nursing 
assistants, will benefit from a 16.1% pay rise (an improvement of 6.3%). 
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